10th January 2010
To 
The Managing Director 
Rupali Bank Ltd.
Motijheel Commercial Area, Dhaka

Subject: Application for the post of a junior officer.
Sir,
In response to your advertisement published in ‘The Daily Star’ of 10 January 2010 for filling a post of junior officer. I want to apply for the same. My resume has been enclosed herewith for    your kind consideration. 
I hope you will be give me the opportunity to prove my worth and efficiency.

Yours faithfully, 
Golam Sarwar

 

    
